THE SECOND SEMESTER TEST- GRADE: 6 I. Choose the word which is pronounced differently from the others. (1m) B. watch<u>es</u> C. bench<u>es</u> D. class<u>es</u> B. t<u>ea</u>cher C. <u>ea</u>t D. ah<u>ea</u>d B. book<u>s</u> C. ruler<u>s</u> D. erasers 1. A. clothes D. u..<u> </u> D. eraser<u>s</u> —times 2. A. read 3. A. pen<u>s</u> C . swim 4. A. kite B. twice D. pastimes I<u>I. Choose the best answer:</u> (3ms) 1. I'd likebananas, please! a. any b. some c. many d. much 2. Lemonade, apple juice andare cold drinks. a. vegetables b. noodles c. iced tea d. beans 3. She isn't heavy. She is c. strong d. light a. thin b. fat 4. Lanaerobic everyday. b. plays c. goes d. dances a. does 5.sports do you play ? c. Which d. How a. What's b. Who 6. We need a tent to go a. fishing b. swimming c. camping d. jogging 7. They are going to staytheir uncle and aunt this summer vacation. a. in b. at c. by 8. What is your nationality ? I am d. with a. Vietnamese b. Vietnam 9. There are only twoin my country. c.England a. weather b. seasons c. citadel d. cities 10.do you go to school? Every afternoon. a. How much b. How often c. How many d. How 11. What do you often doit is hot? a. What b. Which c. How d. When 12. What about tennis this afternoon? b. playing c. to play d. plays a. play III. Supply the correct form of the verbs: (1m) 1. Maiorange juice at the moment. (drink) 2.1thirsty now. (be) 3. My father is goingHa Long Bay. (visit) 4. Theyin the kitchen now. (be) IV. Read 1. Complete the dialogue with the words from the box: (2ms) have - want - why - camping - by - travel -- going Thanh: What are we going to (1).....in the vacation? Let's go (2)..... Mai:

Thanh: We don't (3)..... a tent. What about (4).....to Hue?

1

Mai: I don't(5)to go to Hue. (6)don't we go to Huong pagoda?
Thanh: That's a good idea.
How are we going to (7)?
Mai: Let's go (8) minibus. Thanh: Yes, Good idea.
2. Answer the questions: (1m)
a. What are Mai and Thanh going to do in the vacation ?
b. How are they going to travel ?
V. Arrange the words into the sentences (2ms) 1. want / Tom / Mary / and / glasses / two / of / water.
2. sister / my / going / is / to / live / country / the / in.
3. going / dinner / tonight / is / have / to/ where / Lan?
4. the / spring / in / what / weather / is / like / the?
5. building / tallest / the / is / this / city / the / in / world.
6. Lan's house / smaller / is / house / my / than.
7. she / never / with / camping / goes / her / friends.
8. often / she / go / does / how / cinema / to / the?
PHÒNG GD- ĐT HUYỆN THI KỊỂM TRA CHẤT LƯỢNG HKII
TRƯỜNG THCS MÔN TIẾNG ANH LỚP 6 Thời gian : 45 phút (không kể phát đề)
Họ và tên Lớp
I Vocabulary and Grammar
A Choose the word odd one out (1 point) Chọn từ không cùng loại 1 a chicken b. beef c. tomato d. meat
2 a. fish b. orange- juice c. lemonade d. coffee
3 a. ls b. Are c. hello d. Am
4.a carrot b. rice c. onion d. lettuce B Circle the best option A, B, or C to complete each of the following sentences. (2.5 points) Hoàn thành các câu sau bằng cách khoanh tròn chữ cái A, B, C với D (2.5 điểm)

1. Tri To like some nooc	nes.	
A. thirsty	B. hungry	C. empty
2. There is water in the bo		_
A. any	B. many	C. some
3. What's he doing? He's A. swims		
A. swims	B. swimming	C. swim
4. We go to the moviesS		2 2.5
A. to	B. at	C. on
5. It's very in the winter.	h a t	
	hot work at the mon	C. cool
6. They are doing home		
A. them B. the		C. their
7. He sometimes to pop A. listens	B. reads	C. watches
8 How is a sandwich?		C. Walches
A. many B. much		C. old
9 How does she go jog		
	C. ofte	
10 is the weather like in		211
A. What B. W		How
II. Reading		
* Read the passage carefull	У	
		e is going on vacation this summer
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	_	ng to stay in a small hotel near the
bay for two days.		
Then he is going to visit Da	Lat for three day	rs. Finally, he is going to visit some
friends in Ho Chi Minh City. H	le is going to sta	y there for one day. He is going to
walk along Saigon river. He is	going to fly hom	ne
A True (T) or False (F) (2.0poi	2	
1. Mr. Hung is going to visit th		
2. He is going to visit Ha Long	Bay first, then Ho	Chi Minh City, and finally in Da Lat
3. He is going to stay in Da Lo	•	
4. He is going to travel home	•	
B Answer the following ques	= = =	D = 0
1. Where is Mr. Hung going to	stay in Ha Long	Rahé
2. Is he going to visit some frie	ands in Ha Chi Mi	inh City 2
2. Is the going to visit some the	51103 111 110 C111 1VII	THI CITY 9
III. Writing		•••••
=	ords to make co	mplete sentences (l.5 point) hoàr
thành các câu sau với từ cho		, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,
1. Lan / tall / is / and / thin.		
- , - : , · : . , · :		

2. What / you / are / to do/ going / this summer vacation / ? /

B Match a sentence in column A with a sentence in column B (2.0 points) Nối câu hỏi ở cột A tương ứng với câu trả lời ở cột B	
A B C 1. How do you feel? A Two kilos 1+ 2. What's your favorite sport? B I feel happy 2 + 3. How much meat do you need? C Yes, it is 3 + 4. Is Ha Not smaller than Ho Chi D I like soccer 4 +	
I. How do you feel? A Iwo kilos I+	
2. What's your favorite sport? B I feel happy 2+	
3. How much meat do you need? C Yes, it is 3+	
4. Is Ha Not smaller than Ho Chi D I like soccer 4+	
Minn City?	
HE SECOND SEMESTER EXAMINATION	
GRADE 6	
I- Choose the best answer: (3pts)	
1. Lanaerobic everyday.a. does b. plays c. goes d. dances	
a. does b. plays c. goes d. dances 2sports do you play ?	
a. What's b. Who c. Which d. How	
3 We need a tent to an	
3. We need a tent to go a. fishing b. swimming c. camping d. jog	naina
4. They are going to staytheir uncle and aunt this summer)9" '9
vacation.	
a. in b. at c. by d. with	
5 do you go to school ? Every afternoon.	
a. How much b. How often c. How many d. Ho	w
6. What do you often doit is hot ?	
a. What b. Which c. How d. When.	
a. What b. Which c. How d. When. 7. What about soccer this afternoon?	
a. play b. playing c. to play d. plays	
7. What the weather like in the summer?	
a. does b. is c. are d. be	
8. Let'scamping.	
a. does b. is c. are d. be 8. Let's camping. a. to go b. go c. going d. goes 9 are you going to stay there ? - For two days.	
9are you going to stay there ? - For two days.	
a. How long b. How often c. How much d. How many	
10does he want to travel ? - By car.	
a. What b. How c. Who d. Which	
11. I'm going to visit my grandmothera week.	
a. at b. on c. for d. in	
12. Which word is different?	
a. thirsty b. fly c. hungry d. usually	
II- Put the adverds in their correct positions: (1pt)	
1. I am late for school. (never)	
2 We go to class on time (always)	

3. I'd like / meat / and / some / vegetables .

3. What do you do in the summer? (often)	
4. He jogs in the morning. (usually)	
III . Supply the correct form of the verbs : (2pts) 1. Maiorange juice at the moment. (drink) 2. Ithirsty now. (be) 3. My father is goingHa Long Bay. (visit) 4. Theyin the kitchen now. (be)	
IV. Complete the dialogue with the words from the box: (2pts)	
have - want - why - camping - by - travel - do - going	
Thanh: What are we going toin the vacation? Mai: Let's go Thanh: We don't a tent. What aboutto Hue?	
Mai: I don'tto go to Huedon't we go to Huong pagoda ? Thanh: That's a good idea. How are we going to? Mai: Let's go minibus. Thanh: Yes, Good idea. V. Read the passage. Then answer the questions: (2pts)	
Mai is going on vacation this summer. First she is going to visit Hue for a week She is going to stay with her uncle and aunt. Then she is going to visit Nha Trais for three days. There she is going to visit the beach and swim. 1. True (T) or False (F) ? (1pt)	
True(T) False (F)	
a. Mai is going to visit Hue first. b. She is going to visit Nha Trang for a week	
2 <u>. Answer the questions: (1pt)</u>	
a. How long is Mai going to visit Hue?	••
b. What is she going to do in Nha Trang?	

Full name:	
Class :	
Testing date: _	
Number	

TEST OF ENGLISH AS A FOREIGN LANGUAGE TIME: 45 MINUTES GRADE: ENGLISH 6 THE FOURTH FORTY FIVE MINUTE TEST

I. Find the word w	vhose underlined	part is pronound	ced differently	from the
others.(1m)				

others.(1m)			<u> </u>
	B. t a ble	C. f <u>a</u> mily	D. br <u>ea</u> kfast
2/ A. w <u>a</u> rm	B. p a rk	C. f <u>a</u> rm	D. c <u>a</u> r
3/ A.	B. wash <u>es</u>	C. f <u>a</u> rm C. go <u>es</u>	D. brush <u>es</u>
teach <u>es</u>			
		C. tent <u>s</u>	D. stop s
II. Choose the bes	t answer (3	<u>ms).</u>	
		to take photo	OS.
a. tent		b. stove	c. camera
2. He wants	to	the zoo.	
a. goes		b. go	c. to go
3. What about	-		
a. to go		b. go	c. going.
4. It is warm in th			
	H		c. spring
		. in the summer?	- 1-19
	 		c. to like
6. Hefishing			
	=	b. always goes	c. alway goes
7do you go		b. How often	o How many
8. There are four			c. How many
		b. winter	C secsons
		their uncle and	
	10 31dy		
10 Nam wants to			C. III
a. on	_	b. at	c. to
11 go to F		2. 41	3.10
a. Let's		b. Why don't we	c. What about
12.I am doing my			
		b. next week	c. twice a week.
III. Supply the cor		m. (1.5 ms)	
		to the movies	?
2. At the moment i	ny sisters (hav	e)	breakfast
3. Why don't we	(have)	noodles ?	
4. Nam and Minh			
5. His sister does n	ot want (go)		camping.

Will - visit	re swimming 5. to go 6.
IV. Arrange these words in the correct sentence1. is / What / the weather like / in the spring?	<u> (2 ms)</u>
2. are going to /They/ visit/Hue/ next week.	
3. all over the / I am going/ to travel/ world	
4. often / does she /How / go dancing ?	
V. Read. Then do the tasks below. (2 ms)	
Nam likes hot weather. He usually goes swimn sometimes goes fishing with his friends. He doesn When it's cold, he stays at home and reads bowarm, he goes walking or camping twice a weel weeks this summer * T/F exercise	n't often go jogging in the winter. boks. In the spring, the weather is
Statements	T F
 Nam always goes swimming in the summer He often goes jogging in the winter It's warm in the spring 	
4. He never goes fishing with his friends	
* Question 1. How long is Nam going to go to Ha Noi ?	
2. How often does he go camping?	•••••
3. What does he do in the fall?	••••••
4. Does he go jogging when it's cold?	•••••••
 VI. Each sentence has one mistake find out and an indicate of the mountain in her form. 1. Mai 'd like walking in the mountain in her form. 2. We are going to fly home on next month. →	

TEST FOR THE SECOND TERM (6th form)

Name:

Class	:: 6A			
I. Circle the correc	t letter for each	sentence belo	w: (4 points)	
1, What is he going	to do	? - He is goi	ng to Nha Trar	ng. D, to this summer
2, It is not very cold.				B, 10 11 113 3011 11 1101
	B, let us not			lo we
3, Hung is from Vietr	nam. He is	•••••		
				girl D, Vietnam
4, Thuy's 18 years old	d. Hoa's 12 years	old. Thuy is		Dald
5, It's always very ho	Hoa B, the old		, older inan	D, Old
3, 11 3 diways very no A winter	B. summer	C fall	D, c	·ool
6, are you t			Β, ο	.001
	B. How		D, Where	
7, Why don't we				
A. going	B. go	C. to go	D, goes	
8, Mai is the	in our cla	ISS.		
	B. shorter			†
II. Put in the gap w				
 We (not watch) She (read) 			gni.	
3) He (visit)	her ara	a book now. Indoarents tomo	orrow/	
4) Let's (play)	tabl	e tennis.	311011.	
III. Read. Then ans				
Mrs. Mai is a nurse. S	-	• •	t and thin but s	he is not weak. She
plays lots of sports. H	ler favorite sport is	badminton. Sh	e likes jogging,	too. She jogs twice
a week. She jogs in	the park near he	r house. In her f	ree time she w	atches TV or listens
to music.				
1, What does Mrs. M				
=>	to an art?			•••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••
2, What is her favorit =>	•			
3, How often does sl				
=>4.What does she do	in her free time?			••••••
=>				_